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Q. Does BlockLab currently meet the requirements for connection that are proposed in the Revised
Application?
A. In general, BlockLAB! meets the requirements to be served by the proposed non-firm rate in

Labrador West. However, additional infrastructure may be required depending upon whether

BlockLAB is requesting to increase its load requirements under the non-firm rate.

At this time, BlockLAB has no infrastructure in place to receive non-firm service in Labrador East.
Studies are still required to determine system impacts and interconnection requirements. Please
refer to Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s response to PUB-NLH-002 of this proceeding for

more information.

1 Blockchain Labrador Corporation (“BlockLAB”).



